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17/09/18

To whom it may concern

f write to thank you for delivering our recent Legionella training here at the University of
Bath. The in-house course provided to our operatives and engineers was excellent. It
covered all the necessary legislation and technical knowledge our staff needed to maintain
our water systems in a compliant fashion. The lecturer, Paul Limbrick, was obviously very
passionate about water hygiene and this passion likewise enthused those taking the course,
many of whom commented on how much they had enjoyed it.

We have only worked with you since 2017 but in this short time | would happily recommend
you to others looking for independent and professional training.

Kind regards

David Hoare LCGI MCMi MIET
M&E Compliance Manager
University of Bath



